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Teddy Bears 

Thank you to everyone 

who came to this 

week’s session.  It was 

lovely to welcome 

Hayley 

from 

The Sensory Storyteller; to find out more 

about her sessions please visit 

www.thesensorystoryteller.co.uk 

Our next session is on Thursday 6th October. 

 

School Uniform 

We understand that children like to wear different hair 

styles, nail varnish, jewellery etc over the holidays. Please 

could we remind you of our school uniform: children may 

wear a watch and simple stud earrings. Hair should be tied 

back with a simple bobble or headband and radical 

haircuts should be avoided. Thank you for your support.  

 

Macmillan Coffee Morning 

School and St Oswald’s Church will be hosting a Macmillan 

coffee morning on Friday 30th September. Please come 

along and join us in the school hall 10am—11:30am. 

 

We would be grateful of any donations of cakes.  Please 

bring them into school on Thursday evening or Friday 

morning. 

 

 

 

Y5/6 Football 

Well done to our Y5/6 football Team.  Mr Rea was very 

impressed:  

“The football team were brilliant 

yesterday and were a credit to the 

school.  They all gave 100% effort 

and showed great sportsmanship 

with the other schools teams and the 

high school staff leading the 

tournament.” 

 

Reading Challenges 

Well done to those children who have already completed 

this half term’s reading challenge. Remember - this half 

term our focus is picture books and graphic novels. You 

can bring your completed review into school or record it 

and send it to the year group e-mail. 

 

Dates 

Wednesday 28th September  - Year 1 visit to Cheshire 

Ploughing Match 

Friday 30th September  - Year 5 Singfest rehearsal  at HCCS 

Monday 3rd and Tuesday 4th October—Y6 Bikeability 

Friday 7th October—Harvest  

Friday 14th October—Y5 Visit to Chester Cathedral 

W/B 17th October—Parent Consultation phone calls. 

Wednesday 19th October—Y4 Bikeability 

Tuesday 22nd November—Whole school visit to Chester 

Zoo. 
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Royal Society Young People’s Book Prize 

 

 

Amazon Smile 

Did you know that money 

from your online purchases 

can go directly to school. 

Our PTA have made a short 

video with more information which can be found on the 

PTA section of our website.  

 

Sandbach School Open Morning 

We are very proud that Brereton has been chosen to be 

part of judging panel for the Royal Society Young People's 

Book prize 2022—the books are based around science. 

The judging will be done by our year 5 and 6 Science  

Ambassadors supported by other children in year 5 and 

6, who are interested in Science.  

Our judging panel will mirror the shortlisting panel, 

electing their own Chair, holding judging meetings,  

discussing the merits of each book and submitting their 

vote. and comments.  
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Visyon 

Visyon offer support to young people and parents.  If you 

would be interested in finding out more about their 

services, please speak to Mrs McLean.   


